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First Holy Communion 

Thank you to all the parents, carers, catechists, Deacon Davie 

and Fr Kevin for a beautiful celebration on Saturday. Many of 

our children received their First Holy Communion and marked 

a special moment in their journey of faith. Please pray for all 

the children, that they continue to further their understanding 

of the significance of Holy Communion and that they continue 

to be nourished by receiving the Eucharist at Mass each 

Sunday. 

 

Year 6 Ghyll Head Trip 

Year 6 had an amazing time at Ghyll Head. The sun was 

shining down on them and their behaviour was excellent. 

They will have lots of happy memories to keep forever. A 

huge thank you to Mrs Botham, Miss Wynne, Mr Miles, Mr 

Wilson, Miss Dolan, Mrs Carway, Mr Maiden and Mrs Morris 

for voluntarily giving up their free time and leaving their own 

families to be with the children during this wonderful trip. 

 

 

 

Healthy School Prizes 

Thank you to all those that entered the Healthy Eating 

Competitions. We have some amazing prizes and the winners 

will be announced next Friday. 

 

Summer Diary Dates 

02.07.24 9.15am Class 1, 2 and 3 Mass 

03.07.24 St Peter’s Sports Day for Year 5 

03.07.24 3.15pm New Class 9 Parent Meeting 

04.07.24 2.40pm Reception Assembly 

04.07.24 3.15pm New Class 7 Parent Meeting 

04.07.24 Class 9 Visit to Art Gallery 

05.07.24 9.05am Class 6 Assembly 

05.07.24 Meeting at St Peter’s for New Year 7 Parents 

08.07.24 Sports Day 

09.07.24 3.15pm New Class 6 Parent Meeting 

09.07.24 Butterflies Farm Visit 

10.07.24 3.15pm New Class 4 Parent Meeting 

11.07.24 3.15pm New Class 5 Parent Meeting 

Summer Diary Dates 

12.07.24 3.15pm New Class 3 Parent Meeting 

15.07.24 Nursery Closed Today Only 

16.07.24 9.15am Leavers’ Mass 

16.07.24 3.15pm New Class 8 Parent Meeting 

17.07.24 3.15pm New Class 1 Parent Meeting 

17.07.24 Bend the Rules Fund Raising Day 

17.07.24 5.30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 

18.07.24 3.15pm New Class 2 Parent Meeting 

18.07.24 Year 6 Leavers’ Fair 

19.07.24 9.05am Year 6 Assembly 

19.07.24 2pm School Closes for Summer 

03.09.24 School Reopens 
More detailed information regarding specific events will be sent to the relevant parents. Dates 

may be added when confirmed and all dates are subject to change. 



                                             

 

Solemnity of St Peter and St Paul 

 
On Saturday, we celebrate the Solemnity of St Peter and St 
Paul.  Through their preaching, ministry and martyrdom, they 
each helped to establish Christ’s Church. 

St Peter and St Paul – Pray for us. 

Attendance 

Class 4 are the overall winners on attendance this week with 

97% . This is a super acheivement. Congratulations. 

Don’t forget our end of year prizes for improved attendance 

and 100% attendance. 

 

Rights Respecting School Award 
We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded 
with the Bronze Rights Respecting School Award.  This is due 
to our commitment to embarking on the UNICEF UK Rights 
Respecting journey. We have secure foundations in place to 
move onto the second stage of the award. You can check out 
more about Rights Respecting Schools by clicking here and you   
will receive regular updates throughout the next academic 
year.   

 

Sacred Heart and St Francis Parish Garden Party 

 

Class 6 Farm Trip 
Another fabulous farm trip this week. Class 6 had an amazing 

time at Northwood Farm in Burnley on Thursday.  They were 
able to meet lots of animals, get hands on and talk to the 
farmers to discover more about where our food comes from. 

 

 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/about-us-new/

